
 

 

 

Harvest service and Whitechapel 

Following our Harvest service on 29th September 2024, donations for Whitechapel will continue to be 
collected until there is an opportunity for them to be delivered later in the year. There is a list of “most-
needed” items in the Welcome Area (or on-line) and Gift Aid envelopes are also available for any 
applicable financial donations. 

CAMEO - Room 3 at KMC - 1.30pm for 2pm start - all welcome  

CAMEO meetings coming up:   
2/10/24: Janet Glass - Overseas Work      16/10/24: Grace Luke - Foodwise 
6/11/24: Sheila Mynard - Alan Titmarsh Prose     20/11/24: Eileen Lane/Vicki Drew - Cat Sitting Tales 
Voluntary donation of £1.50 per person. Contact Barbara Humphries for more information. 

KMC Church Directory 

We are currently in the process of updating the KMC Church Directory. If you have not already 
amended or updated your details and wish to do so, please contact Linda Todd by Sunday 6th October, 
with the relevant changes. Thank you. 

Tom Meller 

Many of you will be aware that Tom Meller passed away peacefully in Frimley Park Hospital on 
Saturday 21st September. It was Tom’s wish that his funeral service should take place at KMC and 
arrangements have now been made with Marilyn and the family for the service to be held at the 
Church on Thursday 17th October at 1.00 p.m - all are welcome to attend. The service will be followed 
by interment in the churchyard of Bisley Parish Church, at 2:00pm. 

Barbara Palmer 

We also learned recently of the death of Barbara Palmer, a long-standing supporter of KMC, who for 
many years, regularly attended and donated items for our monthly coffee mornings. Barbara’s 
daughter Debbie has contacted Paul with regard to Barbara’s funeral and arrangements have been 
made for the service to take place at Woking Crematorium on Friday 18th October at 11:00. It is hoped 
that as many folk as possible from KMC will be able to  attend - family flowers only and any donations 
made in memory of Barbara will be for the Church. Debbie fully intends to carry on the family tradition 
of supporting KMC events in the future, as a tribute and in memory of her mum.   

Clothes4U Clothing Bank - Saturday 19th October from 1.30-4pm 
The next Clothes4U Clothing Bank will be held on Saturday 19th October between 1.30-4pm. Please 
contact Jane Ing or Helen Brice or email clothes@knaphillmethodist.co.uk if you are able to offer your 
help. Many thanks. The C4U Team 

KMC Church Council Meeting - Wednesday 23rd October at 7.45pm 

The next Church Council meeting will be held in Room 3 on Wednesday 23rd October, starting at 
7:45pm. Report requests will be sent out shortly, so that reports can be circulated to Church Council 
members ahead of the meeting. 

KMC Coffee Morning - Saturday 26th October from 10:00-12 Noon 

The next KMC Coffee Morning will take place on Saturday 26th October between 10:00 and 12 Noon. 
Donations of cakes, bric-a-brac, toys, books, preserves etc. all gratefully received – also offers of help to 

Changing lives for the good, through the power of God’s word 
Please join us for refreshments after services, in the Welcome Area 

Welcome to today’s service -  please join us any Sunday morning at 10am.  
 As you enter the vestibule, look to see if there are any Notices, leaflets, prayer diaries, or other information on the table. Please feel 

free to take copies of these. Just ask a Steward for more details.  



 

Entries for THE NOTICES  to Pat Delbridge at notices@knaphillmethodist.co.uk 
Notice sheets are normally issued on the first Sunday of every month.  

The deadline for the November notice sheet is Wednesday 23 October 
(Please note the earlier deadline which is due to Pat being on holiday) 

SERVICES FOR THE NEXT FEW WEEKS 

Sunday 6th October 
10am - Morning worship with Graham Pearcey 

Sunday 27th October 
10am - Morning worship with Sam Funnell 

Sunday 13th October 
10am - Morning worship with Elizabeth Gurd 

Sunday 3rd November 
10am - Holy Communion with Paul Glass 

 
Sunday 20th October 

10am - Morning worship with Ms Holly White 
 

Sunday 10th November 
10am - Morning worship with Elizabeth Gurd 

GDPR message 
The Church notice sheet has a wider readership than just within KMC as it is published on the KMC website and 
visitors to our Church premises can take a copy away with them. If you put items in The Notices, please remember 
the above when adding your personal details, such as your name, email or home address and phone number. I will 
be happy to omit names and any other personal details if requested to do so. Pat 

‘man’ the stalls on the day. Bacon butties will be on sale as usual!   

Coffee Morning in aid of KSS Air Ambulance  

A huge thank you to everyone who supported the recent Coffee Morning, organised by Tarina Berry in 
aid of the KSS Air Ambulance. To date, just over £980 has been raised and additional donations are still 
being received. The final total will include the proceeds from the Silent Auction which is continuing until 
after the October Coffee Morning, at which time the bids will be opened and the prizes allocated to the 
highest bidders.  The final total raised for this very worthwhile cause will then be announced.  

Rotas 

A huge “thank you” to all those who have signed up already to read, or make the coffee on a Sunday 
morning. There are still spaces on both rotas – please take a look to see if you are able to fill in any of the 
blank slots. Many thanks.  


